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Memo
To:
        Parents   



From          Beth McCarthy






Date:          December 12, 2011


        http://IanBaillie.nbed.nb.ca
· Reminder:  Snow pants and boots are required on the playground.
· December 14th – Christmas concert at 10:00 a.m. and a repeat at 12:30 p.m.  Storm date is December 15th.  It is our hope that the Kindergarten and grade one parents attend the 10:00 a.m. performance and the grade two and three parents attend the 12:30 p.m. performance.  I know that some parents will not be able to rearrange their schedules to accommodate this schedule so please choose the concert that works best for you.
· Parents in School District 16 are reminded that a public consultation on the review of the entry point of early French immersion will be held at St. Andrew’s Elementary School in the gymnasium  from 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 14th.  Parents play a significant role in the development of their children and are encouraged to participate in this public session.  Should you wish to pre-register please call   1-855-453-8158.

· December 16th – Choir singing at Mount Saint Joseph 10:30 a.m. Parents are welcome to come.
· December 16th – Choir caroling down town at 5:30 p.m.
· Tuesday, December 20th – Choir singing at the Senior Citizens Home 10:30 a.m.  Parents are welcome to come.  Students are asked to wear black and white that day.  As well, their pizza party will be at noon after signing at the Seniors home (choir only).  
· December 23rd – half day, dismissal time is 11:25 a.m.
· The Lost and Found box is filling up. Please stop by the school some day to see if your son/daughter has any items in it. 









